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Prospective Reception 2023 parents and year 4 parents

If current parents have a child born between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019 can we

remind you that you need to apply online for a place for them for September 2023. Admission to

Reception classes is by dealt with by the Local Authority and the admissions application system
opens on Tuesday 1st November 2022.

We are in the process of organising an open evening for parents to come and have a look around
our lovely little school. Please spread the word, all welcome.

We will confirm the date after half term.
This is also the case for year 4 parents who wish to apply for their child's middle school place.
The deadline to apply is January 15™ 2023,

You can apply online via the Staffordshire County Council admissions;

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Education/ Admissions-primary/Apply/Overview.aspx

Telephone number - 0300 111 8007
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